
 

ATTENTION FAMILIES! 

Are you ready for a new and different summer experience? 

We are looking for families to host our Shlichim (Young Israeli Emmsaries) for this coming summer 2022! 

Camp Shalom is bringing volunteer specialists from Israel, known as SHLICHIM (emissaries).  These young 
and talented ladies will be here for the summer as part of our camp staff and community; working with 
our staff, children and community to bring Israel a little closer to us all.  

Our SHLICHOT will work hard all day long to bring Israel and Judaism to the camp environment, but who 
will make them feel at home in our community?   

YOU CAN HELP! 

Host families are responsible for rooming, meals, and transportation to and from camp (although usually 
transportation is only needed for a few days at the beginning as our shlichim make friends quickly and 
can organize rides with out other staff).  

SHLICHIM are aware that their host families expect them to help out with light chores and occasional 
babysitting.  Please be aware that shlichim have completed their army service in order to be selected for 
this program, each of these young individuals has undergone over a year's worth of background 
screening and aptitude testing.  

This can be a fun experience for you and your family! Just imagine… 

another smiling face around your dinner table, hearing stories about life in Israel, teaching your children 
new songs and games, and showing Mom and Dad how to prepare new delicious Israeli dishes! 

Your kids will learn to explore differences, discover surprising cultural similarities, and gain knowledge of 
Jewish values through firsthand experience.  You will see our community through the eyes of an Israeli 

citizen and rediscover the simple things we often take for granted. 

Don't miss your chance to be part of something really special.  If you are interested, or have any 
questions, please contact Alli @ AllisonL@jcconline.com 

 


